Steve McCollum

I am against banning the purchase of all gas-powered vehicles by 2035.1 believe that is moving to
quickly. If we remove fossil fuel too quickly we will not have the infrastructure to support all
electric vehicles and it could shut down our power grid. Then we will be worse off than now.
Thank You,

Steve McCollum



